Board meeting with Lew.. Attending Maureen, Hariette, Helen March 3. 2010

The meeting with Lew was very productive and congenial.

A great many new ideas were generated especially having to do with how to increase interest and membership in the Society.

Lew was supportive of all and in fact came up with some of them.

The following are notes from that meeting for further discussion with the Board

- ! Have invitations to join society enclosed in directory mailings, holiday party, weekend and maybe graduation.
- 2. Discounts to members who attend weekend. Lew said he would talk to weekend committee, additional discounts possibly to graduation and holiday party.
- 3. Open membership to candidates as Associates. Lew pointed out they are in program for average of 12-years.
- 4. Senate representation
- 4. Support for fundraising events such as a theatre party
- 6. Have a workshop sponsored by Society for encouraging people to join ABPP
- 5. Participation in luncheon at 50th anniversary of post doc
- 7,Reminder that we have a column in Pd news to list events etc.
- 8.co=sponsoring of events
- 9.He will look into low-cost supervision or graduates
- 10. Do we want to takeover new supervisory program?

Lew told us that the family, trauma, etc programs are not actual NYU courses but funds collected go to those programs. He is or was on favor of putting them under the aegis of the Society but it was rejected by program developers.

No NYU graduate of **any program** has access to the Internet library system, That is something he cannot get for us. He feels that it may indeed be to our benefit not to open the issue of coming under the banner of NYU but to remain separate as we have more independence. All of our money would have to under the control of NYU. We have separate funding, do not need university approval for our programs.

Auditing classes .. Graduates would have to pay the University fees for auditing.